Kim McLaughlin

From: Daniel Geyer <geyermichelle70@gmaii.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:13 AM

To: Kim McLaughlin

Subject: Re: May Minutes

MINUTES APPROVED AT THE JUNE MEETING
CAW Meeting Minutes
May 18, 2017

In attendance: Peg Bayles, Liz Dunkerly, Michelle Geyer, Joe Gilbert, Karen Monaghan, Bill Plante, Carol
Twomey, Denise Zahares

1. Chowder Fest: We made $540 and received a donation from Paul for $200. We also received $93.87 in cash
donations that day.

2. Town Balance: $497.89 before the Chowder Fest. We have also received a donation of $20 from the
Brunswick. Michelle has a prepaid Visa card with $246.05 on it. There was a fee of $3.95 to set it up.

3. Website: Beverly will continue with maintaining it and we will pay the monthly fee.
4. Food Deliveries: There will be two teams to do the deliveries, Michelle and Daniel and Debbie and Biil.

5. Donation Jars: Michelle will get the list of where they are from Beverly. Denise, Carol, Liz, and Peg will go
in twos to pick them up once a month.

6. Storage Unit: There is foed that needs to be thrown out because mice have been in it. We will get steel cans
to store the food in instead of plastic totes. Michelle will check into getting a dumpster to throw the food out.

7. Carol volunteered to check the Town Hall donation box twice monthly.

8. T-Shirts: 110 shirts will cost us $940.50. We will sell them for $20 each.

9. Michelle will be requesting our yearly allotment from the Town.

10. Peg asked for an updated list of members' names, emails, and phone numbers.
11. We will be meeting at the High School for the summer months.

12. Acceptance of minutes: Accepted by Michelle, seconded by Liz.

13 Good and Welfare: Our next meeting will be on June 15, 2017 at 7 PM.



